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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1965, as introduced, removes the requirement that a county employee serve 5 years of full 

time employment with the county to qualify for a continuing education program. The measure 

authorizes the board of county commissioners to determine the years of service. The bill also 

allows the continuing education program to consist of courses offered by institutions outside the 

Oklahoma State System of Higher Education if approved by the county commissioners. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1965 modifies boards of county commissioners authority related to determining continuing 

education requirements for county employees.  The measure has no direct impact on the state 

budget or state revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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